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Notes from the Office 



The Phoenix School Parent Advisory Council and the Phoenix School staff and students would like to 
extend our sincerest gratitude to the Headingley Community Foundation for their generous donation 

of a new fish tank for our school! Next time you are visiting the school please stop by the office to take 
a look at the new tank and our school’s new aquatic residents!  

 
To learn more about the Headingley Community Foundation please visit their 

website https://www.headingleyfoundation.ca 
 

 
 
A Message from the Phoenix School Parent Advisory Council 
 
Let’s celebrate Teacher Appreciation Month! 
Let’s celebrate our amazing educators! Phoenix School is a special place, and we want to show our 
teachers and staff how much we appreciate their hard work and dedication.  
 
As fundraising through the Parent Council is used to fund various activities for our children throughout 
the school year and is not used for teacher appreciation, we need your help to treat our teachers! 
Throughout March, we invite families to bring in commercially prepared and packaged treats to help 
stock the staff room with snacks. To keep the appreciation going all month, each classroom is 
encouraged to contribute during a specific week.  
 
March 10 - 14 -  Rooms 1, 3, 4 (Mrs. Turabian, Mrs. Mikkelson and Mrs. Wall's students) 
March 17 - 21 - Rooms 5, 8 and 9, (Mr. Dryburgh, Mrs. Choboter, and Mrs. Vinci's students) 
March 24 - 28 - Rooms 15, 16, 18 and 19 (Mrs. Gallo, Mrs. Sadr, Mrs. Arran, Mrs. Slyker and Mr. 
Mikkelson's students) 
 
Treats can be dropped off at the office and they will be brought to the staff room. 
Thank you for helping us show gratitude to our wonderful teachers and staff! 
 
 
Phoenix School Parent Advisory Council 
 
School Bus Plans 
Phoenix families are reminded to please contact the office directly at 204-889-5053 for any changes to 
bus plans. As teaching staff are focused on working with students throughout the day or may be away, 
an email communication may not be seen.  
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